
2016 Year-End Awards Banquet 

“50th Anniversary” 

By Bren Wamsley 

 

Save The Date!  The 2016 Year-End Awards Banquet is fast approaching.   

It’s a great time to celebrate the year’s events and to commiserate with 

your racing family.   Most of the evening is celebrating YOU!   

 

We will be returning to Valley River Inn Saturday evening, October 22nd 

6:00 pm.  It will be buffet style and entertainment provided.  Informational 

and registration forms are included in this July newsletter.  You are able to 

register on-line via our website, www.eescc.org.  There will be lots of prizes 

including a $50.00 cash door prize.  Register early to avoid a late 

registration fee. 

 

Take Note:   The Pinewood Derby is returning this year.   Past car entry’s 

are not allowed (the Hershey Bars are taking a rest). Purchase your Boy 

Scout kit and be a cash winner in one of 2 classes; standard or modified. 

There will be 1st 2nd, and 3rd place winners in each class. 

  

Valley River Inn is happy to extend a rate of $89.00 per night to the 

Emerald Empire Sports Car Club Year End Awards Banquet attendees for a 

deluxe guestroom.  The $89.00 per night is offered for the nights of 10/21, 

10/22, and 10/23.  To take advantage of this special rate, call the Valley 

River Inn reservations line at 1-800-543-8266 or the hotel at 541-743-1000 

and identify yourself as being with the Emerald Empire Sports Car Club 

Group.  Reservations must be booked by September 21st to receive this 

rate.  Booking can begin July 11th. 

 

It’s the best time you’ll have not behind the wheel.   Look forward to 

seeing you there.  

 

 
 

http://www.eescc.org/

